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STAFF AND STUDENTS: 
 

 
1. Attention all girls wanting to try out for Girls’ Lacross at La Jolla High 

School: There is a mandatory informational meeting on Tuesday, 
December 15th at lunch in the big gym.  

 
2. The Blood Drive is this Thursday. Look for a pass in the period that 

you signed up. Check the Free Speech Board for a list of donors and 
times. Be sure to eat breakfast and drink water before donating. All 
donors are signed up for a drawing for prizes.  

 

3. Teachers and Students, our annual Holiday Food Drive is going on 
until this Friday! Please help by donating non perishable foods such as 
canned stew, soups, chili, oatmeal, rice, or even peanut butter. Please 
do not bring any opened food or food in glass containers. Please 
deliver your donations to your 2nd period teacher. The class with the 
most pounds per student will receive a pizza party before Winter 
Break. Second and Third places will get donut parties.  

 

4. If you need a new i.d., they can be done before school every day. Pay 
at the Finance Office, (if you’re getting a replacement), and then come 
to the library.  

 

5. The library has been left WAAAAAY too messy lately. Because of this, 
the “No Eating Policy” is back in place.  

                                                Best Regards, Mrs. Mean Lady. 


